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Duluth Seeking Input on Future Parks Signage and Wayfinding Plan

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation is in the planning stages of a Gate,
Wayfinding and Trail head/Orientation Plan. A public meeting took place in June where the City's
consultants provided five concept designs to be used for park entries, trail heads, information
kiosks, and historical markers. The City is seeking additional input from the public until July 20
using an online survey, after which a summary of the survey will be provided to the Duluth Parks
Commission.

The five concept designs and additional background are available at,

http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-planning/city-wide-gate-and-wayfinding-master-plan/

The public is encouraged to take the survey and provide feedback no later than July 20 using this
online survey tool, https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YJ7C8FZ

HHEH


http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-planning/city-wide-gate-and-wayfinding-master-plan/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YJ7C8FZ

